
1

Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 5:35 PM
To: Mrotek, Melissa A
Cc: Savale, Michael; Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR; McKnight, Kevin - 

DNR
Subject: RE: GP Green Bay - PFAS Site Investigation Summary Report

Hi Melissa, 
 
DNR has reviewed the PFAS Expanded Site Investigation Summary Report received on July 2, 2021.  Based on this review, 
a follow-up confirmatory sampling round from the existing monitoring well network is recommended prior to the 
installation of any additional monitoring wells to better define degree and extent of PFAS contamination in 
groundwater. 
 
It is also recommended that a brief site investigation work plan be submitted outlining proposed well locations as well as 
areas on the property where PFAS could have been used/discharged historically. 
 
It is noted that several of the monitoring well screens were fully submerged below the water table when groundwater 
elevations were measured. 
 
Let me know if you would like to discuss anything in more detail. 
 
Have a nice evening. 
 
-Keld 
   
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 510 8294 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa A <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 11:45 AM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Savale, Michael <Michael.Savale@tetratech.com>; Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie 
<JACQUELYN.POMERVILLE@GAPAC.COM> 
Subject: RE: GP Green Bay - PFAS Site Investigation Summary Report 
 
Keld – just checking in to see if you have had a chance to review the investigation report submitted on 7/2/2021.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions or if want to have a phone conversation to discuss. 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
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Office: 920-438-2233 
Cell: 920-639-1548 
Fax: 404-654-4858 
 
 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa A  
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 5:46 AM 
To: 'Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR' <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: 'Savale, Michael' <Michael.Savale@tetratech.com>; Pomerville, Jacquelyn <JACQUELYN.POMERVILLE@GAPAC.COM> 
Subject: GP Green Bay - PFAS Site Investigation Summary Report 
 
Keld – please see attached GP Green Bay – PFAS Site Investigation Report (BRRTS #: 02-05-586429).  This will also be 
uploaded to the BRRTS Site.  The file is rather large so hopefully it makes it through.  Please advise if you will need a hard 
copy sent. 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
Office: 920-438-2233 
Cell: 920-639-1548 
Fax: 404-654-4858 
 


